Bill Ritter, Jr., Governor James B. Martin, Executive Director

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

4300 Cherry Creek Dr. S. Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 Phone (303) 692-2000 TDD Line (303) 691-7700 Located in Glendale, Colorado Laboratory Services Division 8100 Lowry Blvd. Denver, Colorado 80230-6928 (303) 692-3090



http://www.cdphe.state.co.us

## STATE BOARD OF HEALTH NOTICE OF PARTICIPATION IN PUBLIC HEALTH WORK GROUP

**NOTICE** is hereby given that some or all members of the State Board of Health may be participating in a Public Health Work Group meeting on Monday, November 30, 1:30 – 4:00 p.m. in conjunction with the Colorado Counties Inc. (CCI) Winter Conference at the Crowne Plaza Hotel, 2886 South Circle Drive, Colorado Springs, CO 80906.

The purpose of the meeting is to hear comments from county commissioners and local board of health members concerning core public health services and the formation of a State Association of Local Boards of Health.

For more information contact Karen Osthus, 303-692-3466 or karen.osthus@state.co.us.

Dated this 30<sup>th</sup> day of October, 2009.

State Board of Health